
Ref: KMCH/SEC/2020-21/1062                                                         May 4, 2020 
 
  
To 
 
Corporate Relationship Department 
BSE Limited 
1st Floor, New Trading Ring 
Rotunda Building, P.J.Towers 
Dalal Street, Fort 
Mumbai – 400 001 
 
 
Dear Sirs, 

 
 Sub: SEBI Circular SEBI/HO/DDHS/CIR/P/2018/144 dated 26th November 2018 –  
          Fund raising by issuance of debt securities by Large Entities.  
           
 Ref:  Security ID: KOVAI, Security Code: 523323 

*** 
 
In terms of the above Circular issued by Securities and Exchange Board of India, we 
would like to inform you that our company – Kovai Medical Center and Hospital Limited 
is “Not a Large Corporate” as per the framework provided in the aforesaid Circular.  
 
This is for your information and records.  
 
Thanking you  
 
Yours faithfully  
For KOVAI MEDICAL CENTER AND HOSPITAL LIMITED  
 
 
 
S.P.CHITTIBABU                                 
COMPANY SECRETARY                
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